
Members of the Japanese Red Cross Society 

 

Members of the Japanese Red Cross Society (JRCS) endorse its humanitarian activities and 

contribute a prescribed amount (more than 2,000 JPY) of funding each year. Any individual 

or corporation may become a member. Members are the driving force of the Red Cross’ 

projects and foundation of the Society; the JRCS hopes to welcome as many members as 

possible. 

 

All members have the following rights. 

 

-To vote to elect members of the Board of Representatives and executive officers of the JRCS 

and to be as candidates for these posts' election. 

(However, corporate members do not possess the right to hold posts.) 

-To receive annual activity and financial reports concerning the JRCS. 

(Public notices can be substituted for these reports.) 

-Through members of the Board of Representatives elected in their locale, to express opinions 

regarding the management of the JRCS' programs. 

 


